
Marsh Hill Newsletter 

March 31st 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this newsletter finds you well. 

 

Easter Bonnet 

Well done to all children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who took part in the Easter 

Bonnet Parade on Wednesday. We were treated to some fabulous creations. I would also 

like to congratulate all our Key Stage 2 pupils who took part in the Decorate an Easter Egg 

Competition. The standard was really high and I was extremely impressed with the 

originality and imagination that our children have shown. Finally, well done to our Easter 

Raffle Competition winners. 

 

The photograph is of the Year 2 winners with the judges, Mrs. Mynett and Mrs. Carless (who 

we thank for returning to school today to support the Easter Bonnet Parade). 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Monday 17th April School re-opens to all children following the Easter 
Holiday 

Friday 21st April Forest School Celebration Assembly (invite only) 
 

Monday 24th April Class Eid parties p.m. 
 

Wednesday 26th April (9am) 4B Class Assembly 
 

Friday 28th April (9am) 4H Class Assembly 
 

Monday 1st May School closed – May Bank Holiday 



 

Thursday 4th May King’s Coronation Celebration 
 

Thursday 4th May (3.30pm) Year 2 Sleepover Meeting 
 

Thursday 4th May Year 3 Active English Workshop  
 

Monday 8th May School closed (King’s Coronation Bank Holiday) 
 

Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th 
May 

Year 6 SATs week 
 

Tuesday 16th May Year 5 trip to Steelhouse Lane 
 

Friday 19th May Year 2 trip to Blakesley Hall 
 

Wednesday 24th May Year 4 trip to Aston Hall 
 

Friday 26th May Term ends  
 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd 
June 

Half Term Holiday 
 

Friday 30th June – Saturday 
1st July 

Year 2 Sleepover in the woods 
 

Friday 21st July Term ends – children return in September 
 

 

Ms. Davis-Decosta 

Ms. Davis-Decosta will be leaving us today after nearly two years as a Teaching Assistant in 

Key stage 2. Ms. Davis-Decosta is moving to work in a special education school setting. We 

wish her all the very best in her new role and for the future. 

Mrs. Mynett 

And finally! Today we say a sad but fond farewell to Mrs. Mynett who will be leaving Marsh 

Hill to take up a new career outside of the education sector. Mrs. Mynett has been the first 

face you will have seen whenever you have visited Marsh Hill over the last 13 years. I cannot 

recall all of the very, very numerous times that parents, carers and other visitors to school 

have spoken to me regarding her friendly, welcoming demeanour and the professional and 

accommodating attitude that she has consistently applied to her role in school. All members 

of staff remark on her efficiency in the other areas of her role that the public do not see. 

Mrs. Mynett will be a very hard act to follow but I am sure that you will join me in wishing 

her all the very best for the future and, needless to say, she is welcome to come back and 

visit us at any time. 



 

I wish you all a happy, safe and peaceful Easter Holiday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. J. Cusack 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 
 


